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Marguerite McLean ) | 6O0 |- C1

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2011 2:56 PM

To: Lisa Bennett

Cc: Lynn Deamer; Hyma Vedula

Subject: RE: Confidential DNs 03018-08 and 03308-08 - Dkt 110001-El

Per this e-mail. the Clerk’s Office will declassify confidential DN 03018-08 and
forward the document to APA; and

return to the source confidential DN 03308-08.

Thanks.

- Marguerite 1. Hec¥ean

Becords Technician

Flovida Public Hervice Commission
®ffice of Conuniggion Clerk

2540 Shumard Gak Boulebard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
850-413-6824

From: Lisa Bennett

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2011 2:38 PM COM

To: Hyma Vedula; Marguerite McLean —_—

Cc: Lynn Deamer APA

Subject: RE: Confidential DNs 03018-08 and 03308-08 - Dkt 110001-E1 ECR

| do not object. Please return. GCL ____
RAD

Lisa C. Bennett SSC

Senior Attorney _

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard ADM ____

Tallahassee, FL orPC

850-413-6230 CLK M )

From: Hyma Vedula

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 3:40 PM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Lisa Bennett; Lynn Deamer

Subject: RE: Confidential DNs 03018-08 and 03308-08 - Dkt 110001-EI

Marguerite,

After reviewing the letter from PEF we agree that DN 03018-08 should be returned to APA and DN
03308-08 to the source, if Lisa has no objections.

Thank you

Hymavathi Vedula

Florida Public Service Commission
Professional Accountant

Bureau of Auditing DOCUMENT NUMBER-{ATH
Hvedula@psc.state.fl.us T
Tel: (850) 413-6477 04635 JUL-6=

Fax:(850) 413-6478
7/6/2011 FPSC-COMMISSION CLERF
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Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communication
may therefore be subfect to public disclosure.

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 1:41 PM

To: Lisa Bennett

Cc: Lynn Deamer; Hyma Vedula

Subject: Confidential DNs 03018-08 and 03308-08 - Dkt 110001-EI

The present status for confidential DNs 03018-08 and 03308-08 are "staff recom fld; awaiting order”
The Clerk’s Office rec’d a letter from Progress/Durnett, responding to your 3/18/10 letter. withdrawing
requests for confidential classification for these Z confidential DNs (see attachment to e-mail;, DN 02317-
10).

Should confidential DN 03018-08 be declassified and forwarded to APA ?

Should confidential DN 03308-08 be declassified and forwarded to the public docket file or returned to
the source ?

Thanks.

Marguerite . MW ean

Rerorls Ceehnician

Floviva Public Serbice Commissgion

Offite of Commisgion Clerk

2540 Shumarl Gak Woulevard

TWallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
850-413-6824

7/6/2011




